EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

CHAIRMAN

January 31, 2014

Dr. Diane Austin
Chair, Good Neighbor Environmental Board
Tucson, AZ 85719

Dear Dr. Austin:

Thank you for the excellent discussion on the Good Neighbor Environmental Board’s annual advice letter
to President Obama. Thank you again for your service and leadership as Chair of the Good Neighbor
Environmental Board (GNEB). The GNEB’s dedication and hard work are appreciated.

I appreciate GNEB’s continual work to highlight the many critical environmental issues we face along the
border between the United States and Mexico. The Council on Environmental Quality is requesting
comments from the agencies that are part of the South West Border Interagency Working Group
regarding the GNEB 2013 advice letter and anticipates providing GNEB with a response as soon as

possible.

Thank you again for your service through your contributions to the GNEB. Thank you to all the GNEB
members for their service. I look forward to your continued good work.

Sirgerely,
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Nancy H. Sutley
Chair
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